
Marianne Faris Watson 
822 Gold Ave., SW 
Albuquerque, New Mex

87102

Laura Gilpin 
U09 Camino Del Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mex.

March 11, 1977

Dear Miss Gilpin:

I understand you made 18 prints of the Chester E. Faris Marie pottery 
collection while it was in the Museum of Albuquerque under the direction 
of Mr Crabtree, and that they were rather difficult to do. I also under­
stand that there was to be a catalogue compiled using said prints. If 
there is such a catalogue, I would certainly like to obtain one. The 
director of the Museum knows nothing about it, so perhaps it was for 
some other Museum. If you could give me any clues on this I would 
greatly appretiate it.

Did you know my Father when he was in Santa Fe? I have the clipping on 
your Arts Award along with Marie and Grace Thompson, and may I offer my 
belated congratulations.

Sincerely,


